
 

                                               

    
 

TRUST 10 Year Celebration Event 
 

On Tuesday 5th December all the children (Reception – Year 6) from our 5 Trust schools will 
be going to the West Yorkshire Playhouse! This has taken some organising and is very 
exciting.  
Nursery will be closed on Tuesday 5th December – this is to ensure all our Early Years team 
are able to support Reception during the visit. 
 
Reception, year 1 and year2 will watch an exclusive performance of The Enormous Crocodile. 
 
Years 3,4,5,6 will watch an exclusive performance of Oliver. 
 
We will be travelling to the theatre by coach. The Enormous Crocodile starts at 1.00pm and 
children will be back for the end of the school day. Oliver starts at 12.30 and is a longer 
performance so children will returning to school by 3.30/4.00.  
We will sort out an early lunch for everyone when we have the exact timings of the coaches 
and  I will send more details nearer the time. 
 
The visit it expensive and is heavily subsidised by contributions from all the schools and 
hopefully through fundraising on our crowdfunding page. 
All parents across all 5 schools are also being asked for a contribution of £7.50 per child. 
 
Ms Ashmore will set up parent pay - the deadline for all consent and contributions is Friday 
27th October. 
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Sheerin 

Headteacher: Mrs N Sheerin 
headteacher@whitelaith.leeds.sch.uk 

Naburn Drive 

Whinmoor 
Leeds  

LS14 2BL 
Tel: 0113 2930280   

Fax: 0113 2946800 
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